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I have continued to be involved with Care and Support West for what has been my eleventh year. My primary focus over the last year has been running the Registered Manager’s Networks. 
Registered Managers Network sessions
Completing the fifth year RMN sessions

This last year has seen the completion of Year 5 of the Registered Managers Network sessions in each of the four local authority areas and we are now in the middle of our second round of sessions in our 6th year. 

These networks are part funded by Skills for Care but we have also needed to charge for sessions to cover the cost of administering the Networks, developing and delivering sessions and developing accompanying resources.  

We raised the price to £75 for the 3 sessions and the number of participants has remained constant. 
	Network
	Organisations
	Participants

	B&NES
	10
	19

	Bristol
	17
	47

	North Somerset
	16
	33

	South Glos
	17
	35

	Total
	60
	134


We currently have 136 signed up participants across the 4 RM Networks from 61 different organisations. This is exactly the same number of participants as last year. 

The Google Drive spreadsheet means we are able to keep a track of payments. There are still a few outstanding invoices, which I am actively continuing to chase but the vast majority have now been paid. 
The current round of RMN sessions 
The current (sixth) round of sessions are devoted to:

· Managing investigations

· Managing staff performance

· Managing families and expectations.

Each session also contains an opportunity for:

· Useful sector updates

· Feedback on people’s experience of CQC inspections … and any learning

· Sharing ideas and good practice

· People to bring any of their own work issues for confidential discussion. 

The RMN resources page
https://www.careandsupportwest.com/registered-managers-network-resources
The Registered Manager’s Network resource page now contains some very useful resources and is one of the ways that I am looking to provide participants with added and ongoing value. Not only is the resource page populated with the presentations used at the sessions, it also has a variety of useful resources and I have added another section containing training presentations and workbooks. 

Overall
The feedback about the RMN sessions continues to be positive. The sessions are generally reasonably well attended although there is still space and we would like to continue to build the numbers. We have developed a marketing flyer and a short presentation for use at Providers’ Forums etc to help ‘spread the word’. 

If you know anyone who would be interested in joining the Networks, then please get in touch. 
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